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Dear Pastors, Community Leaders, Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Thank you for your consistent support of Heavenly Parent and True Parents' providence in America, and 

for your love and support of True Mother as she's leading the worldwide providence. 

 

Regarding our Korean Evangelical Association (KEA) churches across America, it is important for our 

KEA leaders to work closely with their local Senior Pastors; however, I believe KEA also needs to retain 

some support from a national directorship, and currently that position is empty. Therefore, I would like to 

inform you of a new leadership appointment: 

 

Rev. Hoon Moon Choi has been appointed as the Director of the National Korean Evangelical 

Association (KEA). 

 

Rev. Choi will continue to serve as the Pastor of the KEA NJ. 

 

Effective November 7, 2023 

 

Let us congratulate Rev. Choi and support him in his new role, and work together to bring a wonderful 

result in America for our Heavenly Parent and True Parents. 

 

May Heavenly Parent Bless you and your family, 

 

 
 

Rev. Demian Dunkley 

Regional Chair and President 
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